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Open House 
 
Saturday, October 15                  10 AM – 2 PM 
 

 
Come and browse our library on the first 
floor full of local history.  We will be serving 
light refreshments. Donations appreciated. 
 

Cemetery Tours 
 
Saturday, October 29                   9 AM – 1 PM 
 
We will meet at the Hills House for light 
refreshments.  David Alukonis, previous 
Hudson Cemetery Trustee and cemetery 
expert will discuss graves, grave artwork and 
answer questions. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Tours will include the Hills Farm Cemetery 
(behind the Alvirne Chapel on Derry Road) 
and The Sunnyside Cemetery (Central Street 
across from the Middle School.)  
 
Participants responsible for their own 
transportation to and from the cemeteries. 
 

 

 

The Secrets of  
Cellar Holes 

 

Thursday, November 3                     7PM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Take a walk back in time with speaker Adair 
Mulligan courtesy of NH Humanities for The 
Secrets of Cellar Holes! 
 
Northern New England is full of reminders of 
past lives: stone walls, old foundations, a 
century-old lilac struggling to survive as the 
forest reclaims a once-sunny dooryard. 
What forces shaped settlement, and later 
abandonment, of these places? Adair 
Mulligan explores the rich story to be 
discovered in what remains behind. See how 
one town has set out to create an inventory 
of its cellar holes, piecing together the clues 
in the landscape. Such a project can help 
landowners know what to do if they have 
archaeological sites on their land and help 
stimulate interest in a town's future through 
its past. 
 
Donations appreciated. 
 

 

All programs are free! 
Donations appreciated. 

All events will be held at the Hills House, 
211 Derry Rd., Hudson unless otherwise 

noted. 
Complimentary refreshments served during 

every meeting. 
 



 

Become a 
member today! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HUDSON NH 
HISTORICAL SOCIETY 

 
Contact us: 

Phone: 603.880.2020 
www.hudsonhistorical.com 
HudsonHistorical@live.com 

 
 

Lynne Mari Editor  
Lynnem99@aol.com 

 
“Like” us on Facebook! 
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Annual Calendar Raffle 
Multiple Chances to Win! 

 

Our 2023 very popular Holiday Calendar raffle 
fundraiser is now available for purchase!  There 
will be a $25 cash winner each day of January with 
bonus prize on weekends and a special $100 
drawing on December 25, 2022.  The cost is $20 
per calendar which makes this a perfect stocking 
stuffer or holiday gift. 
 
Calendars can be purchased by sending a check 
payable to Hudson Historical Society with your  
name, address, and phone number to Hudson 
Historical Society, PO Box 475 Hudson NH 03051.  Indicate number of calendars.  Once 
your check is received and verified, we will mail you the Calendar!  

 
 

From The Board of Directors- As we are almost midway through the current fiscal year the 
Board has decided to forego collecting dues for this current 
year.  The next formal reminder for dues will be in April 
2023 in preparation for our next annual meeting which is 
scheduled for May 23, 2023.  Donations to the Society are 
always welcome!  Make checks payable to Hudson Historical 
Society and mail to P.O. Box 475, Hudson, NH  03051  

 

Holiday Open House – 3 Days! 

Please visit https://rememberhudsonnhwhen.com.  This wonderful site is full of 
interesting Hudson stories and photos.  

Saturday December 3 10 AM – 3 PM 
Sunday    December 4 10 AM – 3 PM 
Saturday December 17 1 PM – 3 PM 

 

See the Hills House come to life during the 
Christmas Season.  We are offering 3 days of an 
opportunity to attend! 
 
Alvirne students and others will decorate this 
beautiful Victorian house for the holidays.  Please 
come and see for yourself the magic of Christmas at 
the Hills House!   
 
Light refreshments will be served.  Donations 
appreciated. 
 


